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21 June 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian  

Years 7 – 10 Water Pistols in School 

Whilst we understand the lovely hot weather can be fun, there is a time and a place for people 

squirting water at other people and school is not it.  It is because of this that I write to enlist 

your support about ensuring your child does not bring any water pistols to school at any time. 

The student body has been reminded that such items are not allowed in school and that, 

should a student be seen with one, it will be confiscated, and a detention will be issued.  We 

reserve the right to escalate through the behaviour policy if a student ignores this request more 

than once.   

We want to avoid such sanctions so please can we ask that you ensure that water pistols are 

not brought into school at any time, and these are left for the park, or fun at home.  

Any confiscated water pistol or gun will only be returned to you as parents by appointment 

with the Head of Year.   

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr P Gibson 
Headteacher 


